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We welcome to rest…


We’ve seen many new residents 
move into Penlow since the 
summer -  Doreen, Kiyas, 
Elizabeth, Graham, Steve, Ismail, 
Lesley, Mary, Mike, Jessica, 
Dennis, Alec, David, Gordon & 
Phyllis.  We also have Richard, 
Mark and Laurie joining the 
Penlow family before the year is 
out.


Open weekend…


Thank you to those who attended 
our open weekend back in June - 
it was lovely to see familiar faces, 
as well as new ones.


Woodland Trust 
Donation…


After planting 13 memorial trees 
in the 2020/21 planting season, 
we were pleased to donate £65. 


We look forward to making next 
years donation.


Maintenance 
matters…


We’re pleased to 
report that we re-
surfaced the entire 
length of the path… 
in a day!


Office re-paint:  This 
is still ongoing, but it 
will be complete in 
2022.

Mushrooms galore…

2021 has been quite a year for mushrooms at Penlow!  We have 
had lots of different varieties popping up all over the site.  
These look quite magical - photo credit to Paul Wright.


Herb garden update…


We have now got a few herbs in the herb garden/rockery.      
So far there is: rosemary, thyme, marjoram, with more on the 

way.  The bees will be pleased.  🐝   🐝   🐝
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New service available:


We now have a 4 m x 12 m heavy 
duty marquee.  If you would like a  
wake to take place on site, you 
could hire our marquee and 
supply your own catering. 


Forest school: 


We are working towards offering 
some free forest school sessions 
for Early Years  and Keystage 1 & 
2 children.  


More details to follow when 
available.


Thank you for the feedback…


At the beginning of December we received our feedback 
forms back from the Natural Death Centre.  It is always so 
heartening to read what those of you reading this thought of 
our service and it is such a privilege to be able to help at this 
difficult time. 


We are forever grateful - thank you.


Honey: 


We have some honey available 
still this year, if you would like 

a jar please get in contact. 


It is priced at £6.00 per jar.


It may make a nice present at 
this time of year.

Don’t forget…


We operate a wreath amnesty policy at Christmas time - 
families are welcome to place a wreath on loved one’s graves.  
Please only bring biodegradable wreaths, that do not contain 
plastics or glitter.  Thank you.

very best wishes to you all, with love, Sheridon & Tom 
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